
4. ENGLISH PARK REDEVELOPMENT

The Committee received a report from Kevin Mara (City Solutions) on progress with the English Park
redevelopment project.

Crispin Schurr (Architect, City Solutions) attended the meeting and confirmed that work on the contract
has progressed well, particularly when all the finishing trades are on site. The project is still on target
for completion on 24 May 2002.

Crispin Schurr also signalled that a time capsule is being prepared as well as a suitable plaque
acknowledging the project.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


